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March 17, 2025 City Council Inquiry Responses 
 

Councillor Inquiry # Inquiry Dep’t 
Sent to 

Date 
Responded Response 

Councillor 
Brown INQ#25-04 

Can I get an update and 
information into the water 
drainage concerns on the 
North side of the 800 block 
of 14th Street West? 

Public 
Works 

March 25, 
2025 

The Director of Public Works: 
 
Public Works has reviewed the inquiry as well as 
the conditions along the block when the inquiry 
was made and noted that at the time of 
inspection, there were no immediate concerns 
visible.  Public Works has dealt with drainage 
concerns along this block in the past and will take 
the following steps through the spring season: 
 
• Roadways and Water and Sewer will monitor 

the block for any drainage concerns that may 
arise through spring melt; 

• Engineering will have the block surveyed to 
determine the extent of any drainage issues in 
the spring and implement any potential 
operational improvements; and, 

• Once assessed, Public Works will provide City 
Council with a follow-up on what steps have 
been taken. 

 
If residents along the block have any immediate 
concerns that arise throughout the season, they 
should call the Solutions Hub at 306-953-4884 to 
notify Operations along with details of the 
concern. 

 

Written by: City Manager 


